To: Merkle, William[bill_merkle@nps.gov]

Cc: Daphne Hatch[daphne hatch@nps.gov]; Frank Dean[frank dean@nps.gov]

From: Savidge, Michael

Sent: Mon 11/24/2014 9:12:20 PM

Importance: Normal Subject: Re: dog planning

Received: Mon 11/24/2014 9:12:26 PM

Yes,

Expect public meetings from late March thru late May on draft rule in each county, and possibly with stakeholder groups like Marin and GG Audubon, Wild Equity and Sierra Club in early part of that. Will also have some internal NPS meetings in Feb on communication and engagement strategy, and messaging.

Appreciate you asking. Would hope that you, Daphne, Alison, Carolyn and Suzie Bennett are part of these.

Mike

On Mon, Nov 24, 2014 at 12:37 PM, Merkle, William < bill merkle@nps.gov > wrote:

Mike,

I do work planning for this year--and assuming we are going to have a bunch of dog management related items with rulemaking, addressing comments, public meetings, etc.

Correct?

Thank you, Bill

Bill Merkle, Ph.D. Wildlife Ecologist Golden Gate National Recreation Area 415-289-1843